
From: Gail Dietzer [mailto:gjd@metrocast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, April 23, 2017 11:43 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Members of the Site Evaluation Committee, 
 
I am writing to encourage you to vote against the Northern Pass Project.  There isn’t a better legacy that 
you could leave for your children and grandchildren then to end this project.  You can insure that the 
beauty of New Hampshire will not be marred by ugly towers and power lines.  You only have one chance 
to get this right.  PLEASE don’t disappoint us.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gail Dietzer 
Wolfeboro  
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